
 
[Notice] Change in course of pedestrian traffic due to 

21 KOMCEE second phase construction  
 

  For the enhancement of safety measures, due to the relocation of 
temporary enclosure walls, there will be a change in the course of 
pedestrian traffic from April 27, 2013 until the end of May 2014 (tentative).

  There may be loud noises on campus during the relocation of the walls.
In order to ensure utmost safety and security during construction, 
continuous efforts will be taken to suppress as much noise as possible.

  Your cooperation and understanding are greatly appreciated.

Notice from the Office of the Administrative Manager
 

 


